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29th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Sports Day – 6 July 2022 

 

Our Sports Day event is taking place on Wednesday 6th July. We will start the day with EYFS 

(Nursery and Reception) and Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2) at approximately 9.15am. The 

afternoon session will be for Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) and will start at approximately 1.15pm. 

 

Could spectators attending the event please use the green field gate on Back Lane to enter 

the school field. Once on the field there will be a designated coned area for spectators to 

watch. Please feel free to bring your camping chairs and make yourselves comfortable. 

 

Can children please come to school in their P.E. kit, suitable trainers/outdoor footwear, 

sunhat, sun cream applied and with water bottles. 

 

Winners of the events will receive certificates in a special assembly later in the week. As an 

additional part of the competition each winner of an event will secure 5 points for their school 

family. The winning family will be the first recipients of the Sports Day Shield. 

 

At the end of the Key Stage 2 event parents/spectators will be able to collect their children 

and siblings from the playground. 

 

If the weather defeats us and the school field is unsafe, we have reserved Friday 8th July with 

the same arrangements as above. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Rebecca Fowler 

Headteacher 
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